
North Humberside Motor Club 

 

Membership for 2018 

 
 

Dear  Member, 

 

Your current  Membership is due for renewal on 1
st
 January 2018. Please return this form 

with payment to the Membership Secretary, Dennis Robinson, at the address below, or pay 

Dennis in person at Club Nights. 

 

Thanks to our members being generous in their subscription payments, the club has come 

close to breaking even this year, so once again, can we ask you to please treat the 

membership fees as a minimum guide, and if you feel that you can afford to subscribe more 

than the suggested minimum, please do so. 

 

 

The membership subscriptions below are as low as we can get them. They have not been 

changed for many years. If you feel that you can afford a little more, to support your club, 

and the organising teams who go to great lengths to organise the various events throughout 

the calendar, please feel free to add a little more to your cheque, rather than just the 

subscription rates quoted below.      

 

 

 

           

  Single Membership   £12.00    

 

  Joint Membership   £15.00    

 

  Family Membership   £17.50     

 

 

 

  Optional Information : 

 

 

 

 

Are you a, marshal/official/set-up crew/driver/navigator ? 

We are looking to expand our Set up Crew, particularly with new events in mind for the 

future, and it would help if we could refresh our info on your competition status. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

We also need to update our database of members contact details, so if you could please look 

at your details and update as necessary. 

 

Contact Telephone Number:    

 

Mobile Telephone Number: 

 

E-Mail Address : 

 

 Please make sure that your email address is up to date and current.  
 
 

Please tick this box if you definitely wish to receive your Magazine in hard copy  

It saves the club a great deal if you can read your magazine “on line”. 

 

Any changes in circumstances or address etc. please advise Dennis by email if possible at 

captjd@53wellard.karoo.co.uk 

 

 

 

The Committee are also looking at the possibility of using SMS messaging via mobile phone 

technology, and ask members to supply their mobile phone number for our records. 

 

It would also help if you can tell us if you would wish to OPT OUT of the Club using your 

mobile number on our database of mobile numbers for use with SMS messaging. 

 

Please tick this box if you definitely wish to Opt Out  

 

Please make cheques payable to  North Humberside Motor Club Ltd. 

 

 
Please note that your details may be held on a computer database for mailing purposes, but will not be divulged 
to any other organisation.  
    Mr D. Robinson 

    53 West Ella Road 

    Kirk Ella 

    Hull 

    HU10 7QL 

    Tel. 01482 651069 

 

 

Please send your subscription with the above letter and a stamped 
addressed envelope unless you want to collect your receipt from 

the membership secretary on Club Nights at the Ferguson 
Fawcett 


